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Message from the Vice President for Student Development & Dean of Students 

 

February 2019 

Dear Parents and Families, 

On Saturday, May 11, Colby-Sawyer College will celebrate its 181st Commencement, recognizing students and 

other individuals for academic excellence outstanding contributions to society, and service to the college and 

community.  The ceremony will be held at 10:30 a.m. under a tent on the college’s front lawn.  A schedule of 

events and more information can be found on the Commencement web site.  Below is more information that will 

be helpful for you to know   

On behalf of the faculty and staff at Colby-Sawyer College, we want to take this opportunity to thank you for 

being part of your student’s education. 

Sincerely, 

 

Robin Burroughs Davis, JD 

MAKE YOUR RESERVATION 

A list of accommodations and restaurants and other conveniences can be found at Lake Sunapee Chamber of 

Commerce 

REGALIA 

Students who plan to march in the Commencement Ceremony must wear academic regalia.  Baccalaureate 

degree students wear a black gown, mortar-board (black hat), tassel and colorful hood.  Associate degree 

students do not wear a hood. 

Regalia must be ordered for no cost at The Stable during the week of March 18.     

All regalia orders must be placed by April 1.  Students must pick up regalia at The Stable during Senior Week.    

Information about ordering graduation announcements, class rings, diploma frames and more will be sent out the 

first week of March from the store manager.   

Of course, you are welcome to shop on line at: https://shop.colby-sawyer.edu.  For more information contact 

Alison Seward, store manager, 603.526.1869 or alison.seward@colby-sawyer.edu. 

http://colby-sawyer.edu/commencement
http://lakesunapeeregionchamber.com/
http://lakesunapeeregionchamber.com/
https://shop.colby-sawyer.edu/
mailto:alison.seward@colby-sawyer.edu

